Anne Brataas

Dear MPCA,

Did you get my postcard I sent you opposing a site-specific sulfate standard, and instead asking you
to enforce existing wild rice sulfate standards? To recap: I urge you to enforce the existing 10ppm
sulfate standard to protect Minnesota's wild rice waters, cultures and Ojibwe heritage that called the
these indigenous peoples to Minnesota centuries ago. You are bound to follow the science to serve
the people of Minnesota, not follow the money of commercial interests. Please do your job in the
public interest. Thank you. Anne Brataas



